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Middle School Dance 
Middle School students are invited to attend a casual, fun 
dance and open gym night on the evening of Friday, October 
26 from 3:00-5:00 p.m. Admission is free! The CMS cafe will 
be open for students to purchase snacks, soda and water. 
Please let us know if you would be interested in chaperoning. 

Progress Report and Report Card 
Please check your child’s progress by logging into Skyward 
and viewing their grades. To save paper, we will not be 
sending home a paper copy of the progress report. Instead, 
an email was sent last Friday reminding you to login to 
Skyward to view your child’s grades. PLease reply to your 
child’s homeroom teacher stating you have viewed your 
child’s grades. 
A paper report card will be delivered to your child at the end of 
each marking period. The report card will be sent home in a 
yellow envelope. We ask that you keep the paper copy and 
return the envelope with your signature. 

Pictured Rocks National Lakeshore 
Permission Slip 
The permission slip and non-refundable deposit of $50 was 
due ​Monday, October 1​​. Chaperones are expected to submit 
a $50 deposit, failure to do so will result in losing your spot to 
attend the trip. The next payment is due ​November 2​​. If you 
are fundraising you do not need to make the next payment.  

October Break 
A four day weekend is scheduled for October 19-22. 

Fall Conferences 
Please sign-up for fall conferences using the Sign-up 
Genius link that will be emailed this week. Conferences 
are next Monday and Wednesday. 

Baybrook Farms Candle Fundraiser 
Information was sent home today regarding the candle 
fundraiser. All funds raised will go towards your child’s trip. All 
orders are due back on ​October 10​​. Each student will earn $4 
for each jar sold. Delivery will tentatively be the last week of 
October. 

Box Tops Wanted! 
Please send in your box tops to your child’s homeroom 
teacher with their teacher’s name labeled on the bag. 

Classroom Fall Festivities 
The sixth grade will participate in the Halloween parade and 
trunk-or-treat on ​Tuesday, October 31​​. Following trunk-or-treat, 
students return to the classroom area for pizza, breadsticks and 
soda pop. Please contact Mrs. Bierbusse or Mrs. Wolinski by 
sending in a note, email or phone letting us know if you would be 
interested in helping out with the festivities. 
We are requesting $2.00 from each student to cover the cost of 
food and pop. Money is due by Thursday, October 19. We also 
need one bag of candy from each student.​ ​Thank you! 

Costume Expectations 
​If your child is participating in the Halloween parade, costumes 
and makeup may not be scary. Students will have time the 
afternoon of the parade to get dressed. Please leave plastic guns 
and knives at home. Costumes must also adhere to the Chatfield 
School dress code. Ladies should not wear costumes that reveal 
their midriff. Spaghetti straps are not allowed. Dresses and skirts 
should be fingertip length. Your child will be asked to change if a 
costume is inappropriate. Thank you! 

_____________________ 
 

Mrs. Bierbusse​​: (810) 538-1726 or e-mail: 
jbierbusse@chatfieldschool.org 

 
Mrs. Wolinski​​: (810) 538-1725 or e-mail: 

awolinski@chatfieldschool.org 
 

Check out our photos link posted on the 
sixth grade web page at 
www.chatfieldschool.org! 
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